
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 8/31/2017 3:17:03 PM
Subject: FW: Lt. Governor's Office - SCE&G

Attachments: SCANA.Santee-Cooper.PSC.docx

First email from Herb Seigler with the information he wanted to give to the Lt. Gov.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: Herbert Seigler [mailto:hseigler@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, August 23, 2017 5:43 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: Re: Lt. Governor's Office - SCE&G
 
  Greetings, Catherine; attached are some of the questions that I hope can be addressed concerning the 
Jenkinsville utility issue. I happen to be a supporter of nuclear power, however in this particular case, I believe 
there has been grievous financial harm done to laid-off workers and to SC ratepayers.
  I would appreciate it if you could keep me appraised of Lt. Governor Bryant's efforts in this matter. I have 
recently retired, and would be pleased to offer any assistance if I can be of use.
  Thank you so much for your assistance.
Cordially,
Herb Seigler
<><
803 201-4158
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